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Interregnum plans The PCC met on 8th January and a group has been set up to work on the revised 

parish profile and job advertisement in the light of several new initiatives here in 

the last 18 months. We have drawn up a draft timetable to be discussed with the 

bishop. Mike and Jacki Thomas have kindly agreed to set up a rolling 3-month 

rota to organise services during the interregnum and we are speaking with 

external contacts as well as the existing internal team to ensure a varied and 

exciting programme of services but in keeping with the All Saints’ Dedworth 

style. Another meeting is taking place on January 22nd to review progress and 

work through some of the other issues as we move forward. Ainsley Swift our 

Area Dean who will share legal responsibility with the churchwardens during the 

interregnum, is attending the meetings and has made a number of positive 

suggestions and initiatives already 

More than a Shelter(MTaS) The new “More than a Shelter” programme is now finalised despite the fact that  

the Council now have a parallel initiative but it will run from the 19th January  

finishing in March 2020 in Central Windsor. “Our” night will be Thursday at the 

garrison church but of course there will be high demand for All Saints volunteers 

on other nights! There are gaps in the volunteering schedule, please sign up! 

Are you feeling a bit rough 

after Christmas ?? Feel 

something even rougher! 

Carolyn has been growing several cactuses and all are available on the back shelf 

near the urn. For £2.50 take one of these hardy plants home to decorate your 

house! All proceeds towards the homeless.  

Youth Weekend Friday 31st 

January and Saturday 1st 

February  

 

 Summer Camp Saturday 1st 

– Tuesday 4th August 

There will be a youth weekend on the Friday 31st January and Saturday 1st 

February in our church for 10 - 16 year olds starting at 6pm on the Friday. This 

will be a fabulous fun-packed weekend where we will get closer to God and each 

other. Please speak to Michelle for further details 

For 12 -18 year olds we are looking to attend another summer camp called 

“Dream the Impossible”  from 1st – 4th August at Stafford Showground, like last 

year with fundraising to support those attending 

Film Nights Friday, 31st January at 7.30pm. ‘Yesterday’; an opportunity to enjoy favourite old 

tunes from the Beatles.  

Friday, 28th February at 7.30pm. ‘Rocketman’; all about the life and music of 

Elton John 

Still only an incredible £5 suggested minimum donation which gets you a very 

tasty light meal and refreshments as well as a ringside seat at a great film! 

http://allsaintschurchdedworth.com/


Beatitudes bible study is 

back! 

Sue Morgan is leading this study course of this rich blueprint of how we lead our 

lives and our thoughts as Christians. It will be every Tuesday at All Saints in the 

Chapel or Porch with a choice of three times: 09:30am, 1:00pm and 8:00pm. 

Self-contained each week and all welcome. The next one is “Blessed are the 

Pure in Heart” 

There are also Thursday classes on the New Testament taking place at 10:30am 

in the church and being led by Rev Nigel Richards. 

Prayer time We as a church seek to be drenched in prayer. Come and join us: 

08:30am -9:00am Monday and Wednesday 

12:00 – 1:00pm every Monday 

7:30 – 9:00pm every Monday ‘Open Church’ is a new informal prayer 

opportunity, a time of stillness and reflective worship, including open prayer for 

our community, prayer ministry to each other and listening to God 

Safeguarding reminder 

(contact Jackie Wiggins) 

In order to comply with Health & Safety and Safeguarding regulations, we need 

to keep registers of children and young people who attend our Sunday School 

and Youth Group. If you have a child or young person who attends either or both 

these activities, please complete a registration form for them and return it to 

their group leader. Many thanks for your cooperation.  

 


